
President’s Welcome Party for International Students 
 
On June 23rd, our President Yamagiwa held the welcome party for 
international students at the clock tower.  He asked all students “How 
many languages do you talk?”  Since we have the recent internationalized 
situation in all over the world, we need to speak not a few but several 
languages for future international collaboration.  I wish you learn not only 
English and your mother language but try to communicate in third or fourth 
language. 
 

  
 
 


